
NOTICE 

 

Date: 05.02.2024 

 

Subject: Invitation to SRIDAS Mahotsav 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are delighted to announce the upcoming SRIDAS Mahotsav 2024, organized by SRIDAS 

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL. This grand event will be held on 11th February 2024, showcasing the talents 

and creativity of our students. 

 

The event will feature captivating performances by our school kids, including dance, music, drama, and 

much more. It promises to be a day filled with joy, entertainment, and cultural vibrancy. 

 

We cordially invite all parents and guardians to join us and witness the incredible talent of our students. 

Your presence and support will greatly encourage and motivate our young performers. 

 

Date: 11th February 2024 

Time: 04:00 PM 

Venue: SRIDAS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

We look forward to celebrating this auspicious occasion with you and making SRIDAS Mahotsav 2024 a 

memorable event for everyone. 

Sincerely, 

Rohit Singh 

Principl 

SRIDAS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 



 


